/ South Bromsgrove High

- Inspiring Confidence Through Learning

Teacher of Girls’ PE

Who are we looking for?

Firstly — thank you for taking the time to consider our advert and this post. If appointed you will be joining an
established, and well resourced department with a good record of examination success, breadth of provision and
extra-curricular programmes.

We are keen to appoint a teacher who can teach girls’ PE across the age and ability range, who is genuinely
passionate about PE and who enables students to work hard and enjoy their lessons.

The ideal candidate will:
= Be an excellent classroom practioner with good classroom management skills
= Be enthusiastic and creative
= Have a flair for engaging with young people
= Have strong inter-personal skills
= Be an effective team member
= Have a good sense of humour
= Have a willingness to contribute to extra-curricular activities

A little more about the school.
In 2007 the school moved into state-of-the-art accommodation with the opening of the new £25 million school
campus.

PE Facilties include:
e Extensive sports fields
e Hard court area currently used for netball and tennis
e Full size 3G floodlit pitch — new built and opened in April 2016

e Four court sports hall
e Gym which is also used for dance

Relationships throughout school are very positive and courtesy and respect underpin our work. The majority of
teachers are involved in delivery of the Duke of Edinburgh’s Award (as befits the largest school-based centre for the
Award in the world), one of many enrichment and character building programmes the school offers.

PE curriculum at South Bromsgrove
e Two hours of core PE in Years 9, 10 and 11
e At KS4 3 AQA GCSE PE groups and 1 group of Cambridge National Sport Studies

e At KS5 1 OCR group of A level PE, 1 group of BTEC National Award in Sport and 1 group of L3 Sports
Leadership

We take career development seriously at South Bromsgrove and as such you will receive all the support you need to
be successful in this role, should you be appointed.

We would welcome applications from NQTs or experienced teachers who wish to work in an outstanding school.
Please contact me if you require any further information — py@southbromsgrove.worcs.sch.uk

Di Payne
Head of Science Faculty
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